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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 

From: John Attig, ALA Representative 

Subject: Date of manufacture (RDA 2.10.6)  
 

ALA thanks the Library of Congress for identifying this oversight in the final version of 
RDA, and strongly supports the proposal. 

Should there be a consensus among the JSC constituencies in favor of the proposal, ALA 
would support making this change through the fast-track procedures. 
 


